
        

The overview of Maths works for this half term. 
The addition and subtraction unit children will be taught to add and subtract with numbers up to 10 000. They will use the 

column method for addition and subtraction and they will also learn mental methods for addition and subtraction. Pupils will 

be encouraged to think about when is the most appropriate time to use each method. They will use the methods taught to 

solve word problems: visualising the problems using the bar model.  

Graphs, pupils will learn how to interpret picture graphs and bar graphs. They will be introduced to line graphs and 

how they are used to measure change over time. They will interpret line graphs and use information collated in a 

table to draw a line graph. Pupils will make predictions based on trends identified in data. 
Time, pupils will learn about the 24-hour clock. They will learn how to use both the 12-hour clock and the 24-hour clock. 

They will convert between units of time, such as minutes and seconds, and hours and minutes. Pupils will learn how to solve 

time problems involving conversions and will calculate durations of time in relation to word problems. 

This weeks homework. The children have been asked to complete a diary of times from their day and record them on 

the homework sheet using both 12 and 24 hour clocks. We have gone over this in detail in class so hopefully the 

children will be able to complete the exercise unaided! Any problems do let me know. MB 

 

Our Topic this half term is Modern Europe 

Starting soon will be the 2018 Winter Olympics. 

Your homework is to research the Winter Olympic events and the countries that are taking part.  

What Winter Olympic event would you like to watch or take part in when you are older and why?  

On A4 paper can you create a poster about these Olympics?  

     

     
Times Tables This week 

Please continue to learn your 

individual target tables.  

For all the children who do know 

their tables up to 12 x 12 there will 

be a challenge sheet to complete 

given out on Thursday.  

 

 

Spellings this week possessive apostrophe noun plurals 

Please learn how to spell these words for test on Mon. 5th February  2018  
boys’ 

babies’ 

fairies’ 

trucks’ 

girls’ 

mice’s 
geese’s 
people’s 
women’s 
children’s 
 

Parents in Partnership 
Year 4 Homework: Week Beginning: 29.1.18 

 

Please try to learn these 
spellings for the test next 
week.  
If you feel that 10 spellings 
are too much for your child 
then they could just learn 5 
spellings and try to get them 
all correct.  


